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TERMS AND CONDITIONS  

About Ignite  

These terms tell you the rules for using our website https://ignite-growth.co.uk/ (the "site" 
or "website"). 

https://ignite-growth.co.uk/ is a site operated by Ignite Growth LLP ("we" or "Ignite"). By 
accessing the website, you are deemed to accept these terms. If you do not agree to 
these terms, you must not use the website and should exit it immediately. 

We are a limited liability partnership registered in England and Wales under registered 
number OC413183 and have our registered office at 93-95 Gloucester Place, London, 
England W1U 6JQ. We are authorised and regulated by the Financial Conduct Authority 
("FCA") under reference number 843323. If you wish to contact Ignite, please contact 
info@ignite-growth.co.uk. 

This website and any content is for information purposes only and is intended only for a 
certain category of users resident in the United Kingdom. 

Monitoring by us 

Your use of this website may be monitored by us and used for internal business 
purposes or in accordance with the rules of any applicable regulatory organisation.    

Regulatory and investment information  

Ignite does not and will not act for you or advise you and will not be responsible for 
providing you with any protections afforded to its regulatory clients by virtue of your 
accessing or using the website or the material herein.  

The information on this website does not constitute a financial promotion for the 
purposes of the FCA rules and regulations. Nothing on this website constitutes any offer 
for sale, purchase or subscription of, or any invitation or recommendation to offer to sell, 
buy or subscribe for, any securities or other investments, nor should it be relied upon in 
connection with any contract or commitment whatsoever. Similarly, nothing contained on 
this website constitutes any form of investment, legal, tax, accounting or other advice.  

This material has been prepared for information purposes only without regard to any 
particular user’s investment objectives, financial situation, or means and we are not 
soliciting any action based upon it.  

Funds managed or investments made by us are not available to retail investors or 
members of the general public. This site is directed only to persons who fall within article 
14 (investment professionals) or article 22 (high net worth companies, unincorporated 
associations etc.) of the Financial Services and Markets Act 2000 (Promotion of 
Collective Investment Schemes) (Exemptions) Order 2001 (as amended) or to any other 
person to whom such information may be lawfully communicated (together “Exempt 
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Persons”). If you are not an Exempt Person, you should not read or use any information 
on this site.  

Access to this website in certain jurisdictions other than the United Kingdom may be 
restricted by law and therefore persons who access this website and the information and 
documentation contained in it should inform themselves about and observe any such 
restrictions. Any failure to comply with these restrictions may constitute a breach of the 
securities or similar laws of any such jurisdictions. Nothing on this website should be 
taken as an invitation or inducement to engage in any investment activity.   

Interests in our funds or investments have not been and will not be registered under the 
US Securities Act of 1933 or qualified under any applicable state securities statute. 
Ignite's funds or investments are not and will not be registered as investment companies 
under the US Investment Company Act of 1940. 

This website may contain forward-looking statements, which are subject to various risks 
and uncertainties and results may differ from such forward-looking statements.  

Past performance is not a reliable indicator of future performance; the value of securities 
and other investments, and any related income may fluctuate and may be significantly 
lower than any expected targets.  

Ignite may invest in companies, some of which may compete with one another.  

You should contact your professional adviser before entering into any agreement to buy 
or sell any security or interest in a fund.  

Our responsibility for loss or damage suffered by you 

We do not accept and, to the extent permitted by law, exclude liability to any person for 
any loss or damage (direct, special or consequential) which may arise from relying upon 
or otherwise accessing, using or being unable to access or use the information 
contained in this website.   

Nothing in the above seeks to exclude any liability that we may have under the Financial 
Services and Markets Act 2000. 

Do not rely on information on this site 

The content on our site is provided for general information only. We make no 
representation that any investment described on this site is suitable or appropriate for 
you. Many funds or investments described in our site involve significant risks (some of 
which are set out in our key risks disclaimer, and you should not enter into any 
transactions unless you have fully understood all such risks and have independently 
determined that such transactions are appropriate for you. The content of this site is not 
intended to amount to advice on which you should rely. You must obtain professional or 
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specialist advice before taking, or refraining from, any action in connection with the 
content on our site.  

Although we aim to make reasonable efforts to update the information on our site, we 
make no representations, warranties or guarantees, whether express or implied, that the 
content on our site is accurate, complete or up to date or fit for purpose and we have no 
responsibility to maintain, correct or update the data and services made available on our 
site. We further have no responsibility to inform you of any changes made to this site.  

By using our site you accept these terms 

By using our site, you confirm that you accept these terms of use and that you agree to 
comply with them. 

If you do not agree to these terms, you must not use our site. 

There are other terms that may apply to you 

The following additional terms also apply to your use of our site and are considered to 
constitute an integral part of these terms: 

• Our Privacy Policy which sets out how we may use your personal information. 

• Our Cookie Policy which sets out information about the cookies on our site. 

We may make changes to these terms 

We may amend these terms from time to time and without notice to you. Every time you 
wish to use our site, please check these terms to ensure you understand the terms that 
apply at that time.  

We may suspend or withdraw our site 

We do not guarantee that our site, or any content on it, will always be available or be 
uninterrupted. Any computer system or other electronic device can experience 
unanticipated interruptions or slowdowns, or have capacity limitations. Further, we may 
suspend or withdraw or restrict the availability of all or any part of our site for business 
and operational reasons.  

You are also responsible for ensuring that all persons who access our site through your 
internet connection are aware of these terms of use and other applicable terms and 
conditions, and that they comply with them. 

https://ignite-growth.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/ignite-gdpr_privacy_notice.pdf
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How you may use material on our site 

We are the owner or the licensee of all intellectual property rights in our site, and in the 
material published on it. Those works are protected by copyright laws and treaties 
around the world. All such rights are reserved. 

You may print off one copy, and may download extracts, of any page(s) from our site for 
your personal use and you may draw the attention of others within your organisation to 
content posted on our site. 

You must not modify the paper or digital copies of any materials you have printed off or 
downloaded in any way, and you must not use any illustrations, photographs, video or 
audio sequences or any graphics separately from any accompanying text. 

Our status (and that of any identified contributors) as the authors of content on our site 
must always be acknowledged. 

No part of this site may be reproduced in any form, or referred to in any other publication 
without express written consent. You must not use any part of the content on our site for 
commercial purposes without obtaining a licence to do so from us or our licensors. 

If you print off, copy or download any part of our site in breach of these terms of use, 
your right to use our site will cease immediately and you must, at our option, return or 
destroy any copies of the materials you have made. 

We are not responsible for websites we link to 

Where our site contains links to other sites and resources provided by third parties, 
these links are provided for your information only. Such links should not be interpreted 
as approval, affiliation or sponsorship by us of those linked websites, third party 
providers or information you may obtain from them. 

We have no control over the contents of those sites or resources and we make no 
representations whatsoever regarding the content or the suitability or appropriateness of 
any products or transactions described therein. 

We are not responsible for viruses and you must not introduce them 

We do not guarantee that our website will be secure or free from bugs or viruses or that 
your use thereof will not be intercepted by unauthorised persons. 

You are responsible for configuring your information technology, computer programmes 
and platform to access our site. You should use your own virus protection software. 

You must not misuse our site by knowingly introducing viruses, trojans, worms, logic 
bombs or other material that is malicious or technologically harmful. You must not 
attempt to gain unauthorised access to our site, the server on which our site is stored or 
any server, computer or database connected to our site. You must not attack our site via 
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a denial-of-service attack or a distributed denial-of service attack. By breaching this 
provision, you would commit a criminal offence under the Computer Misuse Act 1990. 
We will report any such breach to the relevant law enforcement authorities and we will 
co-operate with those authorities by disclosing your identity to them. In the event of such 
a breach, your right to use our site will cease immediately. 

As a condition of your use of the website, you agree to indemnify and hold Ignite and 
members of its Group harmless from and against any and all claims, losses, liability, 
costs and expenses (including reasonable legal fees) arising from your use of the 
website or related services or from any breach by you of these terms and conditions. 

Which country's laws apply to any disputes? 

These terms of use, their subject matter and their formation (and any non-contractual 
disputes or claims) are governed by English law. We both agree to the exclusive 
jurisdiction of the courts of England and Wales. 

 




